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Abstract: In this talk, that is intended for a very non-specialistic audience, I will try to

describe why billiard dynamical systems are important in mathematics and physics. But

especially I will try to give a flavor of the ideas and techniques that are used in the field.

Refreshments at 3:15pm

For additional information contact Patrick Miller at 201-216-5452.


